
 

 

 

 

October 29, 2018 

By U.S. Postal Mail 

 

Steve Ochoa 

Director of Facility Management 

Porter-Starke Services 

701 Wall Sreet 

Valparaiso, IN 46383 

 

Re: Petition for  Administrative Review –  Inspection Report Order State Number 38707: Porter-

Starke Services 

      

Dear Mr. Ochoa:  

 

The Commission is in receipt of your petition for administrarive review of  Inspection Report 

Order State Number 38707: Porter-Starke Services, dated 10/25/2018. The petition for review is timely 

and has been granted by the Commission. The petition has been assigned to the Commission’s 

administrative law judge.   

 

The judge’s office will contact you to make arrangements for further proceedings. Should you 

have any questions, you may contact our staff attorney assigned to the matter, Justin Guedel at 

JGuedel@dhs.in.gov or (317) 234-9515.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Douglas J. Boyle, Director 

Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission 

Indiana Department of Homeland Security 

302 W. Washington Street, Room E-208 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

doboyle@dhs.in.gov 

(317) 650-7720 

  

 

Enclosure 

cc:  Justin Guedel, IDHS Staff Attorney (via personal service) 

 The Honorable Chelsea E. Smith, Administrative Law Judge (via personal service) 
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